
Campus Chairs Update 
June 5, 2013 

 
General Membership Meetings 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended the meetings. We received some good feedback from those who attended. We 
look forward to seeing you in the coming year. 
 

URL Change for the Professional Services Bargaining Unit Website 
 

Win an iPad mini! 
 

Your Bargaining Committee is conducting a contest to choose a new address for our website.  
 

 This contest is open to all PSBU members, one entry per person.  

 The new address must contain “.sgeu.org” at the end of it, for example, xxx.sgeu.org.  

 The closing date for entries is midnight, June 28, 2013  

 Winner will be announced in September, 2013 

 The winner will receive an iPad mini 

 The Bargaining Committee has the final determination of what address is chosen. 

 If the chosen URL is submitted by more than one person, a random draw from these entries will be made. 

 If the chosen URL is not from the entries received a draw for the iPad mini will be made from all submissions. 
 

To submit an entry, go to http://www.acad.sgeu.org/feedback.html 
 

Job Evaluation Renewal Process 
 

The committee continues working on this project. The benchmarking process will begin soon. Part of the process will 
be to interview the incumbents of the positions selected as benchmarks. The entire project is expected to take up to 
three years. 
 

Summer Coverage for PSBU Bargaining Committee 
 

A calendar will be posted on the website of which person will be covering for the chair in her absence during the 
summer months. 
 

Extended Health Plan 
 

Your Bargaining Committee has started the process of exploring other options for our Extended Health Plan should 
we need to look at a new plan. 
 
 

Have a safe and relaxing summer. 
 

This update and other information is available at: 
 

www.acad.sgeu.org 
 
 

Yours in solidarity, 
 

SIAST Professional Services Bargaining Committee 

http://www.acad.sgeu.org/feedback.html
http://www.acad.sgeu.org/

